
SCRC	Annual	Member’s	Meeting	
December	8,	2018	

	
Board:	Voted	for	positions	-	President:		Amarissa	Wooden,	Vice-chair:	Patrick	
Brigander	
	
Discussion:	Gave	away	$3500	to	community,	as	a	club,	$67	in	the	red.		Trying	to	
make	improvements.	
	
2019	–	like	to	improve	finances,	
Chip	timing	system	–	estimate	at	about	$6,000.	Raising	money	and	plan	to	put	in	a	
grant	request.	
More	scholarship	to	college	students	–	fundraiser	at	Sharkbites	to	raise	money	for.		
Discussed	selling	tickets	the	Gala	at	our	events.	
	
Run	of	Two	Cities	–	needs	a	new	race	director.		Patrick	Myers	is	considering		taking	
it	on.	
	
Holiday	lights	run	at	Gino’s	in	North	Bend,	Dec	19	from	6-9	PM.		Thomas	and	Chad	
will	set	up	the	route.		The	club	will	pay	for	pizza	&	beverages.		Amarissa	will	have	
light-up	swag	to	give	out.	
	
Future	plans:	Host	Coos	Bay’s	1st	Marathon	–	option	as	part	of	Circle	the	Bay.		
Ultimately	might	flip	course	to	start	with	bridge	&	hills	first.			


